
       

Principal’s Message 
It is hard to believe that we are heading into the final 
month of this school year.  Once again, I am so proud of 
the students of Earl Marriott and the dedication they 
show to their studies and to their school community. As 
a staff, we have already begun to plan for next year’s 
events.  Attached to this newsletter is our District Calen-
dar and our fee schedule.  The year-long calendar will be 
available in June, so that families can plan for non-
instructional days and holidays.   

A group of our staff met in a committee this year, and 
proposed a change in our weekly schedule to introduce a 
Collaboration period on Wednesday afternoon.  This 
schedule was presented to our PAC in April.  You will see 
that our bell schedule for 2022-23 will show a one-hour 
earlier dismissal time for students on Wednesday.  The 
overall minutes of instruction for the week remains the same.  This time may be used by staff to meet in Com-
mittees, collaborate with dept colleagues, meet with students outside of class, run activities and athletics, etc.  
Our bus schedule for next year will include an earlier pickup at the end of the day on Wednesday for our stu-
dents.  We are excited to see how this time is used and how it supports our students with their learning and 
activities.  Please watch for our Bell schedule in our next newsletter. 

Please take note of the school calendar for June 2022. Students in all grades will be in full session until Friday, 
June 17th.   The week of June 20th-23rd is for Completion Days.  All students in Grade 10 will be writing the 
Numeracy Assessment during the week of June 13th -17th. Teachers will be offering completion support to stu-
dents from Monday, June 20th – Wednesday June 22nd. Those students who have exam conflicts or who need to 
come in to complete assignments will attend scheduled appointments with subject teachers on those days. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming in June 

7 & 8—Year End Band Concerts 

14—Yearbook Distribution/PAC BBQ 

14—Winter/Spring Athletics Banquet 

17—Last Day of Regular Classes 

18— Grad Banquet/Dry Grad @ Newlands Golf & 
Country Club/SS Rec Centre 

20-22 Completion Days 

22—Academic Awards 

23—Final Report Card Published 
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One of our biggest highlights this month was the Commencement Ceremony on May 25th.  Over 330 students 
crossed the stage to receive their High School diploma, and to receive hundreds of thousands dollars in scholarship 
money from generous community sponsors, district scholarship funds and post-secondary entrance awards.   Con-
gratulations to Desiree Marno, Valedictorian, and also Ulysses Award recipient.  The full list of scholarship recipients 
is included in this newsletter.  Other highlight events in May included the Duke of Earl (congratulations Malik!), and 
the many sports tournaments and competitions that our Mariner students attended.  Best of luck to all our Mariner 
Athletes heading to Provincial Tournaments next month, and thank you for representing our school with Mariner 
pride. 

June will be the final month of high school for many of our students, as they head off to new challenges after Gradua-
tion.  The graduates of 2022 have been a wonderful group and will be greatly missed by the staff and students of Earl 
Marriott. They have had an unusual story to their High School years, but they are ending on a high note, with all the 
celebration that is deserving of this great time in their lives.  We would like to take an opportunity to thank all of the 
parents and families who will also be leaving our school community as their children graduate.  The parents of Dry 
Grad 2022 had a great fundraising day on May 7th with their Plant sale, and with the Duke of Earl Silent Auction, and 
they are positive that this year’s Dry Grad will be an exceptionally fun event. Thank you to our Dry Grad parents, for 
helping us to bring back all the traditions of a full graduation year. I know that all of the Graduate parents are grateful 
for all of the hard work from this exceptional group.  We truly enjoyed celebrating your achievements at Com-
mencement on May 25th, and we wish all of the students a safe and fun evening at the Dinner/Dance on June 18th.  
Once a Mariner, always a Mariner! 

Our PAC is holding their final meeting of the year on Monday, May 30th.  They are supporting their final event of 
the year, the PAC Barbeque, held along with our Yearbook Distribution Day on Tuesday, June14th at lunch. Please 
consider volunteering with the parents to help at this event.  This hard-working group of parents are very sup-
portive of activities and events in the school, and have provided wisdom and feedback to me in my role as Principal of 
EMS.  I would like to thank our PAC Chair, Mr. DJ Craig, for his work on behalf of the parents of the school, and to all 
the executive for all of their support throughout the year.  Our PAC has already begun to plan for next year, looking at 
presentations and activities that may interest both parents and students. The EMS PAC is welcoming any new partici-
pants for September.  PAC meetings, which are held on the last Monday of each month, are an excellent way to be-
come connected with initiatives and programs in our school.  

Please take note of all of the dates and times for events in the June calendar in this newsletter.  Next month, we will 
be sending out information for summer office hours and school start up dates, along 
with a new planning calendar and Bell Schedule for 2022/2023. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Claudine Davies 

Proud Principal of École Earl Marriott Secondary 
 

 

Mari-Time @EarlMarriottsec 



Provincial Assessments – The last session for the school year will be 
June 13th -17th. All Grade 10 students will be writing Numeracy 10.  

 

In order to receive future newsletters please download the new app for our website. 

In order to receive future newsletters, please download the new Surrey Schools app. See instructions below. 





 

EMS Learning Commons 

New Books 

 

Year-End Music Concerts: 

All Members of EMS Jazz Bands to perform June 7th at 7pm tickets by donation at the door. 

All Members of EMS Concert Bands to perform June 8th at 7pm tickets by donation at the door. 

 

 

Mastering Pizza 

 
A revolutionary guide to 
making delicious pizza at 
home, offering a variety 
of base doughs so that 
your pizza will turn out 
perfect no matter what 
kind of oven or equip-
ment you have. 

Leia 

 
Sixteen-year-old Princess 
Leia Organa faces the 
most challenging task of 
her life so far: proving 
herself in the areas of 
body, mind, and heart to 
be formally named heir to 
the throne of Alderaan 

The Rise: Kobe Bryant 

 
In The Rise, readers will trav-
el from the neighborhood 
streets of Southwest Philadel-
phia―where Kobe’s father, 
Joe, became a local basket-
ball standout―to the Bryant 
family’s isolation in Italy, 
where Kobe spent his forma-
tive years, to the leafy sub-
urbs of Lower Merion, where 
Kobe’s legend was born 

Heartstopper Vol. 4 

 
The fourth volume of the 
graphic novel Heartstop-
per. Charlie didn't think 
Nick could ever like him 
back, but now they're offi-
cially boyfriends. Charlie's 
beginning to feel ready to 
say those three little 
words: I love you. 



Earl Marriott Theatre Company News 

All of us want to thank our school community for their fantastic support in helping us to bring back live theatre 

performance to our own stage here at EMS.  Our production of She Kills Monsters was a huge accomplishment 

for us artistically and it is such a meaningful and important story for the times we are living in.  A special thank 

you to the EMS PAC Committee from all of our cast and crew for your generous help in producing the show.  

Thank you also to Ms. Davies for her encouragement in bringing such a special script to life.  It was such a dy-

namic, challenging and fun show for all of us to work on.   

2022-2023 Productions and Plans 

ONE ACT PLAY FESTIVAL 

Our legendary One Act Play Festival will return next fall.  Our One Act Festival is a collection of short plays di-

rected by and even written by EMS Theatre students.  Working with Ms. Radcliffe, selected Grade 12 Theatre 

students will be casting and producing 4 or 5 delightful short plays featuring students from all grades.  Every-

one is welcome to audition!  Auditions will happen in September and the show will run in the first week of De-

cember.  Stay tuned for more information on auditions when we return to school after the summer.  Grade 11s 

with Theatre Company experience who wish to direct a play will be able to attend a meeting at lunch in the 

theatre on Thursday, June 9.  This production opportunity will rehearse on Tuesdays from 3-5pm. 

AUDITIONS FOR THE 2023 MUSICAL! 
Next year we will be producing a full-length musical running in late April!    We are proud to be one of the long-

est running school theatre companies in Surrey and beyond.  The official show title will be announced in June 

once we see who comes out to sing and what show we can cast.  Everyone is welcome to audition! 

Please note that our Musical will rehearse on Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays from October through 

April between 3pm and 6:30pm.  You must be able to meet our schedule in order to be cast.   

 

**Anyone interested in being in the show must do both a singing and a dancing audition.  
 

• Singing auditions will happen in June for those who are ready now. 
• Singing auditions will also happen in September for those who missed them in June. 
• All Dance auditions, Call-backs and Character Auditions will happen in September.   

 

HOW TO AUDITION:   
STEP 1:  Do a singing audition.  Auditions will take place in room 119 on June 21 and 22 from noon to 2pm. 

• Prepare and memorize a song from a Broadway musical to sing for us.  Bring lots of character to the 
singing. 

• Sign up for a time outside of room 119.  Be early for your audition!  Come to your singing audition 15 

minutes early and then sing your heart out! 

STEP 2:  Come to the Dance Auditions in September.   
• Dates and times are to be announced in September. 

STEP 3:  Watch and wait for the Call-back lists to be posted and for further instructions after all the first singing 
and dance auditions are complete.  
 
 
Musical Auditions INFORMATION MEETING in the theatre at lunch on Thursday, June 2. 



 

 

 

PAC BBQ June 14th at EMS 
Calling all parent volunteers… the EMS PAC (parent advisory council) is hosting a barbecue for the Students 
and Staff of EMS on June 14th from 11:15am - 12:15pm.  

 Set up will start at 8am and clean up will commence after 12:15pm. Anyone interested in participating is in-
vited to attend a planning meeting at 5:30pm on Monday May 30th. For more details please email DJ Craig at 
david.dj.craig@gmail.com.  

This will be a wonderful opportunity (first time in the last 3 years) to interact with stu-
dents and staff showing our support for all the hard work the kids, teachers and ad-
min staff have put in this year. We have received wonderful support from the com-
munity with donations but could still use further contributions please reach out if you 
are interested in providing support.  
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